J. W. LLOYD, CHAIRMAN EARL M. HEARNE, EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

ALABAMA PETROLEUM INDUSTRIES COMMITTEE

BANKHEAD HOTEL
TELEPHONE 7-5791

BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA

Dec. 17, 1932

Senator R, H. dalker
Athens, Ala,

Pear Mr. Walker:

On behalf of the petroleum industry in the State of
Alabama, 1 wish to take this means of expressine our
appreciation for your efforts to increase the gross
welght of truecks to 24,000 pounds in connection with
House Bill 112 during the special session, 1932
While your wvote in This instance was lost, I want you
to know that we sincerely appreciate your efforts in
this gonnsction.

EMH /ma Secretary.
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